
           HASBROUCK HEIGHTS  

      TOWN WIDE GARAGE SALE  

    May 18, 2024 & May 19, 2024 

All residents of Hasbrouck Heights are invited to clean out their 

garage, attic or basement and be part of the H.H. Annual Town 

Wide Garage Sale Saturday & Sunday, May 18 & 19, 2024 

between the hours of 9:00 am and 4:00 pm. (Rain or Shine). 

There is a $10.00 permit fee which will be donated to Recreation and the 

Free Public Library. 

Application forms are available at the Borough Clerk’s office or can be 

found online at www.hasbrouck-heightsnj.org. (left hand side under 

Action Center/ Forms/ Garage Sale Permits). 

 Forms and payment must be dropped off at the Borough Clerk’s office 

located at 320 Boulevard, between the hours of 9am-4:00pm.  

Limited space is available for Hasbrouck Heights apartment renters and 

fundraising organizations at the Central Avenue Parking Lot. (Please 

note on the application form.)  You will need to bring your own table.  

Does not count toward the two garage sales permitted per year. 

Deadline to register is May 16, 2024 to get your name on the 

map. Free maps will be available on Friday in the Clerk’s Office 

and Saturday at the main entrance of Borough Hall outside the 

Clerk’s Office at 320 Boulevard. The map will also be posted on 

the Borough Website. For more information, contact the 

Borough Clerk’s office at 201-288-0195. 

 

https://cdn.shopify.com/s/files/1/0692/7309/2378/files/TownwideGarageSale.application.2024_f1b1a818-ce55-4c01-b81d-6f41dd1e0f38.pdf?v=1713534396

